
 

                                                                                          

                    

 
 

 

 

 

 
                                     
 

 
Tuesday 30th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
After careful consideration, we are pleased to announce that we will be going ahead with live 
Christmas activities where possible this year.  
 
Sparrows Nativity – Tuesday 7th December at 2pm 
We are limiting numbers to 2 people (including children) per family, so that we can maintain some 
distance and keep everyone safe for Christmas. We also ask that you wear a mask and sanitise your 
hands as you enter the school building. Pre booking is essential, we will only admit names on the list 
on the day of the performance. To book your place, please contact the school office by phone or 
email. 
 
Skylarks Winter Performance – Friday 17th December at 2pm 
Please see above as this will be the same details as for the Sparrows Nativity. 
 
KS2 Carol Concert at St. Mary’s Church, Ellingham – Friday 10th December at 6pm 
We are asking that you limit to 2 people (including children) per family. Again, can you please wear a 
mask and sanitise on entry to the church. 
 
Unfortunately, we will be unable to offer refreshments at any of our events this year due to Covid. 
 
Please be aware that if we receive any new guidelines, or we have any positive cases, we may have to 
change plans. If we do, we will let you know as soon as we can. 
 
 
We look forward to celebrating Christmas with you.  
Yours sincerely,  

 
Miss Read  
Headteacher  

Ellingham VC Primary School 
Church Road, 
Ellingham,  
Bungay, 
NR35 2PZ 
Tel:  01508 518250 
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